
May 2024 General Meeting of STNA

7:00 p.m. – 8:15 p.m.
All City Church
2700 SE 67th Ave.

Attendees:
Juan Cummings (chair), John Carr (Land Use), Taran Nadler (Communications), Toby Morrus
(Events), Cathy Kudlick (Secretary); Community: Jon Walker (Candidate), KG Mundo (?), Susan
Bastian, Mary Ulmschneider, Cathe Foster

Agenda:

Committee Report Outs:
Treasurer reports that there is approximately $5K in the account
Land Use: no update
SE Uplift: no update
Communications: Taran and Cathy have completed a draft of the South Tabor Crow (Newsletter)
which is due to be shared electronically around June 1. There was discussion of the least
expensive ways of distributing the postcard to publicize the launch and the upcoming garage
sale since printing and mailing quotes fell well beyond the initial $750 allotted in the budget.
Motion to approve funding for $1250 was seconded and passed unanimously.

Juan reported that there were already 18 sign-ups for yard sale/garden tour and three live music
performers have been lined up.

Old Business:

Minutes for February, March, and April were approved unanimously.

New Business:

Election Nominations for June ballot:
Vice Chair:
Land Use:
SEUL: Toby Morus, appointed to this role in April, was confirmed by general membership in
attendance. He was then nominated for election.
SEUL Land Use:
Treasurer: Brian Haas, nominated
Events:
Communication: Taran Nadler, nominated



Election to be held at June meeting, Thursday, June 20th, location tbd. Discussion of how this
would be handled.

7:45: Open floor for Jon Walker, Candidate for City Council District 3.

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 PM

TEXT FOR SE EXAMINER

Come find hidden gems at the South Tabor Neighborhood Association’s fourth-annual Yard Sale
and Garden Tour, Saturday, June 8 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Printed and digital maps will be
available on the day showing sale sites, gardens, and – yes – live music! The map will also
guide you to which items you'll find where.

If you live in South Tabor (SE 52nd to 82nd between Division and Powell) and would like your
sale or garden to be included on the map, please register by Sunday, June 2 at southtabor.org.

We’re also excited to welcome our favorite Crow back to the neighborhood with the revival of
The South Tabor Crow, a local newsletter that will fly out electronically once a season. Our first
issue goes live in early June. To catch the Crow and be in the know, sign up for our mailing list
at southtabor.org. We’re looking for anyone who wants to contribute content or other skills.

Last but not least, seek volunteers who love South Tabor to join us as board members. Anyone
16 and over who calls South Tabor home (whether you own, rent, couch surf, etc.) can serve
and/or vote in our June election. We're a laid back, friendly group that meets monthly on the
third Thursday. Join us! Visit southtabor.org for more.


